2012 - 2014

HONOURARY RABBI

Rabbi Ben Ayon 905-881-6003 416-520-8952

PAST PRESIDENT

Sheldon Rose 905-731-1177

PRESIDENT

Steve Levant 905-841-2145

VICE-PRESIDENT

Martin Novak 45 Heatherton Way Thornhill, L4J 3E7 905-764-9525

TREASURER

Jeff Hershom, C.A. B.Sc 630 York Hill Blvd. Thornhill, L4J 5L9 905-764-8739 Home 416-419-9664 Cell

RECORDING & CORRESPONDING SECRETARY

Loren Wiseman, B.A. 905-764-6310 Home 416-409-1345 Cell

SOCIAL

Stan Ash 360 Banbury Rd. Toronto, M2L 2V5 416-445-9937

MEMBERSHIP

Sid Green 41 Zahavy Dr. Thornhill, L4J 7R7 905-660-0903

WELFARE

Charles Berman 115 Heatherton Way Thornhill, L4J 3E7 905-886-6588

SGT-AT-ARMS

Zachary Ruderman 905-886-4245

CEMETERY DIRECTORS

Norem Litvak 416-633-9163

Jack Reiter 416-789-4886

www.bluestarlodge.ca



GENERAL MEETING

Date: Sunday, February 3, 2013

Breakfast: 9:00 am Meeting: Following

Location: Shopsy's Deli 7240 Woodbine Ave.

SOCIAL

- Installation/lunch at Marlows. The food was delicious, the entertainment
 was great and a good time was had by all. 58 People attended this event.
 Photos of the event are posted at www.bluestarlodge.com on the
 Happenings webpage. Special thanks to Bro. Steve Levant and Bro.
 Stan Ash for arranging this event.
- The lack of attendance at the annual Chanukah Bowling event held on December 2, 2012 was disappointing. Everyone who attended the event had a great time. We may need a new venue for Next Year's Chanukah event that will attract more members and their families. Special thanks to Loren Wiseman and Stan Ash for arranging this event.

WELFARE

Birthday Wishes:

Dec: Phil Ber, Al Fine, Brian Jaeger, Arie Sitsman

Jan: Eddie Fried (93), Aubie Himel, Alvin Pettle, Morris Snitman (90),

Harold Zaretskey

Feb: Howard Berman, Charles Berman, Mark Delson, Neil Goldenberg,

Larry Grossman, Martin Novak, Jack Reiter, Joe Ross, Harvey

Zaretsky

- Deepest sympathy to Roberta Shulman and the Shulman family on the loss of Bro. Henry Shulman. December 20, 2012.
- Condolences to Bro. Phil Pancer on the loss of his father, Irving Pancer, December 18, 2012.
- Condolences to Brenda Barbarash on the loss of her son Jared, November 28, 2012.
- Condolences to Mrs. C. Geffen on the loss of her sister.
- Mazel Tov to Bro. Al Fine and family on the Bar Mitzvah of his grandson Evan Michael Fine, December 22, 2012
- Congratulations to Bro. and Mrs. David Schwartz whose sons Brendan & Noah are being named to play at the Maccabiah Ice Hockey games in July 2013.

OLD AND NEW BUSINESS

Copies of the 2010 financial statements are now available for those Lodge members who are in good standing. To obtain a copy, please send a request to Loren Wiseman either by phone or email (loren.wiseman@rogers.com).

PRESIDENT CORRESPONDING SECRETARY

Steve Levant Loren Wiseman